
FW: Closing document re Napoleonville land conveyance

To: Steve Van <van_steve@teneo-test.com> 
Subject: FW: Closing document re Napoleonville land conveyance 
From: Mary Ogden </O=TENEO-TEST/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE
GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=OGDEN_MARY> 
Date: Wed, 08 Apr 2009 20:26:47 +0000 
Cc: Gerald Nemec <nemec_gerald@teneo-test.com>

Steve, Yes, I did receive a response from Robert Rose about the Napoleonville
conveyance. Ann Elizabeth has said she gave the file to you, so we’re still in a
position to do a complete search. -Mary
-----Original Message-----
From: rrrose@aep.com@ENRON 
[mailto:IMCEANOTES-rrrose+40aep+2Ecom+40ENRON@ENRON.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2001 12:25 PM
To: Ogden, Mary
Subject: Re: Closing document re Napoleonville land conveyance
Hi Mary, 
I don’t have a clue who filed the original documents. I know for a 
fact that ROW did not do the filing for this transaction. It seems 
to me it would have been someone on EB38 who did the filing. 
Back a couple of months ago there were copies of some of the 
agreements in a meeting AE, Patrick Johnson, and I had (I 
think AE brought her copies to the meeting). So, it would 
stand to reason that these copies should exist in AE’s 
"Enron" files left on EB38. I don’t think I ever saw the 
originals though. 
r 
To: <rrrose@aep.com> 
cc: "Nemec, Gerald" <Gerald.Nemec@enron.com>, "Van Hooser,
Steve" <Steve.Van.Hooser@enron.com> 
Subject: Closing document re Napoleonville land conveyance 
Dear Robert: Do you recall what you did with the documents relating to
Bridgeline whereby the Napoleonville land was kept out of the
transaction by being deeded over to LRCI, Inc.? Patrick Johnson recalls
you were involved with those documents, and we’re trying to find them.
Ann Elizabeth White said that she believes the files are here in Legal,
but we can’t locate them. Patrick Johnson’s recollection that you might
have filed the conveyance documents is what leads me to ask you if you
have them or know where they are. 
Thanks for letting me pick your brain on (yet again) another document
search.
Best wishes,



Mary
Mary C. Ogden
Legal Specialist
Enron North America Corp.
Phone: 713-853-7796
Fax: 713-646-3490
Mary.Ogden@enron.com
**********************************************************************
This e-mail is the property of Enron Corp. and/or its relevant affiliate and may contain
confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient (s).
Any review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you
are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please
contact the sender or reply to Enron Corp. at enron.messaging.administration@enron.com
and delete all copies of the message. This e-mail (and any attachments hereto) are
not intended to be an offer (or an acceptance) and do not create or evidence a binding
and enforceable contract between Enron Corp. (or any of its affiliates) and the intended
recipient or any other party, and may not be relied on by anyone as the basis of a
contract by estoppel or otherwise. Thank you. 
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